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INTRALOT signs 5-year Sports Betting contract  

with Ohio Lottery Commission 

December 20, 2022 

 

INTRALOT S.A. announces that its U.S. subsidiary, “INTRALOT, Inc.”, has signed a five-year 

contract with the Ohio Lottery to implement its INTRALOT Orion Sportsbook solution. 

Specifically, INTRALOT will utilize current lottery equipment and infrastructure to facilitate the 

sports betting journey for retailers and customers throughout the state of Ohio. The project 

is expected to go live in January 2023 with already approved 700 retail locations that should 

grow to over 1,000 in the next months. 

“INTRALOT, Inc.” has received a provisional license through the Ohio Casino Control 

Commission to operate this contract and expects the final five-year license to be issued shortly 

after January 1, 2023.  

Since 2009, INTRALOT has provided a secure central gaming system in the State of Ohio that 

delivers, manages, and accounts for all current in-state and multi-state draw Ohio Lottery 

games, and other related services. 
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